From: Jean Lewis [mailto:lewisdj@frontier.com]

Sent: Monday, January 11, 2016 1:08 PM

To: vickigreene@jacksonnc.org; paulacarden@jacksonnc.org
Subject: Matching Grant for Spay/Neuter of Animals

Thank you for discussing the possibility of a matching grant from Jackson County to the Humane Society
of Jackson County (ARF.) ARF has received word that Two Mauds Foundation (www.twomauds.org) will
award ARF a matching grant of $5,000 for animal spay/neuter for low income individuals if we can get
a local government to match Two Mauds grant with $5,000. We discussed this possibility at the commission
meeting on last Thursday night.

All we need for the Two Mauds money to be awarded is for ARF to send Two Mauds proof (in the form of a copy
of a check for $5,000 from the local government) that the Two Mauds’ $5,000 has been matched.
If you need additional information about this offer, please contact Jean Lewis, Secretary of ARF.
You might also want to look at the Two Mauds website (address above.)

Thank you for you consideration in this matter. Jean Lewis, Secretary of Humane Society of Jackson County
Home (828) 293-5629 H or (828) 269-8322 C
1128 University Heights Road
Cullowhee, NC 28723
ARF address: P. O. Box 298
Sylva, NC 28779

E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third
parties by an authorized county official.



